
New Grant Award Notification P031S190126 
September 25, 2019 
 
Dear Grantee: 
 
The U.S. Department of Education (ED) is pleased to notify you that your grant has been selected for 
funding.  You may access your electronically signed Grant Award Notification (GAN) documents for this 
new award, P031S190126 & GAN action number 1, at http://www.g5.gov under Grant Maintenance, 
Award Documents. 
 
You will need to sign in to G5 to access your GAN.  If you don't already have an account in G5, please go 
to the link on the top left of the home page that says "Not Registered? Sign up" and follow the 
instructions.  To register, you will need your institution's DUNS number. You must also use the exact 
same name (no nicknames) and email address that is listed on this email.  If you are a project director, or 
state director, select "Project Director" or "State Director" when prompted to choose a role in your 
profile.  Please note:  Only recipients of this email (the project director and certifying official or state 
director and authorizing official) can access the GAN in G5. If someone else at your organization requires 
a copy, you may print out a copy or forward the PDF to them. 
 
Please review your GAN documents carefully, including any attachments to the GAN and any terms and 
conditions appearing in Box 10 of the GAN.  Your grant may be subject to special conditions or your 
grant or organization may have been designated as high-risk.  You should review your GAN carefully to 
see if any of the following circumstances apply: 
 
-If your grant is subject to special conditions, the special conditions may be included in Box 10 or as an 
attachment to the GAN. 
 
-If your grant has been designated high-risk, the special conditions may be included in Box 10, or may be 
included in the high-risk designation that is attached to the GAN. 
 
-If your entity has been designated a high-risk grantee, the high-risk special conditions are also 
applicable to this grant and may be included in Box 10 of the GAN, or may be included in the  high-risk 
designation that is attached  to the GAN. 
 
Your grant is subject to any special conditions and/or high-risk designation that are attached to your 
GAN and must be carried out in accordance with those requirements.  Your understanding of the GAN 
documents helps to ensure proper program and fiscal management of your grant. 
 
If you have questions regarding accessing G5 or your GAN documents, please contact the G5 help desk 
at 888-336-8930.  Questions regarding the next steps for your grant implementation should be directed 
to the ED Program Contact listed on your GAN (Box 3). 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail by sending a reply to the Education Program Contact listed on 
your GAN (Box 3). We wish you success on your grant. 
 
Njeri Clark 
Title V Program Officer 
Office of Post-secondary Education 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Avenue SW Suite 260-14 
Washington, DC  20202 
202-453-6224 
Njeri.clark@ed.gov 
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